
 

 
 

 

NOTICE 
 Date: 13/06/2024 

 

It is hereby inform to all the staff members and students that our institution will 

remain closed from 14th June 2024 to 17th June 2024 on the account of “Raja Festival” & 

“Id-Ul-Zuha”. 

Please note that regular academic activities will resume on 18th June 2024. 

 

Note: Office will remain open during this period for admission purpose 

 

 

   Principal 

  


